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Dear tenant, 

Annual Rent Consultation 

We invite you to participate in this year’s rent consultation. Enclosed, you will find a leaflet 

outlining three options for next year’s rent. We value your feedback and ask that you share 

your thoughts by Friday 6th December 2024. Given the current cost-of-living crisis, your 

input is more crucial than ever. 

How will we set your rent for next year?  
As a charity dedicated to providing quality homes at affordable rents, we strive to keep your 

rent as low as possible.  

The cost-of-living crisis and the inflationary pressures we face make it essential to balance 

rent affordability with maintaining our services and continuing to invest in our homes. Your 

feedback will help us achieve this balance. 

What should you do next? 
Please review the options in the enclosed leaflet and let us know your views by: 

• completing and returning the feedback form in the enclosed prepaid envelope, or 

• completing the feedback form online at https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/2P61MK/ or 

• emailing involvement@riversidescotland.org.uk  
 

If you are worried about paying your rent, please get in touch with us straight away by calling 

0345 112 6600, and we can talk about how we can help.  

Thank you in advance for your participation. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Pamela Forrest  

Head of Housing and Communities 

 

 

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/2P61MK/
mailto:involvement@riversidescotland.org.uk

